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A Message from Our Principal: 
 

Dear Woodland Families, 

    I want to take this opportunity to wish all 

of our Woodland families a healthy and 

happy new year!  I hope your winter break is 

relaxing and filled with memories to cherish 

with family and friends.   

    It’s hard to believe we’re almost at the 

halfway point of the school year.  January 28th 

is the end of our first of two reporting periods 

and report cards will go home that week after.  

As always, please contact your students’ 

teacher if you have questions about their 

progress.   

    Now that we’re in the middle of our winter 

weather, this is good time to remind your 

child to wear their coats and warm weather 

clothes to school so they can stay warm 

before and after school and during recess. 

    Additionally, it’s important for students to 

arrive at school on time.  Students need to be 

in their seats and ready to learn by 8:45.  

After 8:45 they are considered tardy.   

    I hope everyone has a wonderful winter 

break and we’ll see you in 2015! 

Sincerely, 

Mike Clutter, Principal 

 

 
Winter SUN Term Info! 
Registration for Winter Term begins 

Tuesday, January 6th  
 

(Forms will be sent home on  
Monday, January 5th) 

 

Activities will include:  

 Taekwondo 

 Ceramics 

 Gross Anatomy 

 Brain Games 

 Zoo Animal Science 

 Art 
 

Limited to 1 activity per student and 
space is limited in each activity. 

Enrollment will be on a first  
come-first served basis.  

  

Get Your Registration Form In Early! 
 

Volunteers are needed to help with the 
Zoo Science class on Thursdays, from 

3:50-4:50 p.m. Please contact SUN Site 
Manager, Ms. Rebecca Larson at 503-

674-8188 x1572 
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   January 2015    
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

5   
 

PTA Meeting 

6:00 – 7:00 p.m. 

6 
SUN Registration Begins 

 

7        Early Release 

PGE Energy Assembly 

9:00 a.m. 

 
Woodland Student Council 

 

8 9 

Popcorn Day!   (.50 cents) 
12 13 14          Early Release 

 
 

15 16 

19 

No School – 
Martin Luther King’s BD 

20 
SUN Classes Start 

 

21        Early Release 

 
Woodland Student Council 

11:55 a.m. – 12:25 p.m. 
 

22 
 

23 

Spirit Day – Mismatch Day! 

 
5:30 – 8:30 

26 27 

Student Awards 

Assembly 

10:00 a.m. 

28 29 

No School-Inservice 
30 

No School-Inservice 

Looking Ahead: 
 

January 2015: 
 1st – 2nd   Winter Break 
 5th         Back to School! 

19th     No School/MLK Day 
 23rd    Movie Night! (PTA) 
 29th – 30th  
           No School/Grading 
February:  
16th         No School 

President’s Day 
20th         Art Reflection Night 
March: 
13th      BINGO Night (PTA) 
23rd-27th No School  
            Spring Break! 
April: 
15th      No School 
            Conference Prep 
16th-17th    No School       
            Conferences 
May: 
15th      Talent Show 
25th      No School 
            Memorial Day 
June:  
4th       Last Early Release 
10th      Last Day of School 

 

 



 

 
Friday, January 23rd 

Woodland Elementary Gym 
Doors open at 5:30 p.m. 

Movie starts at 6:00 p.m. sharp 

This is a FREE event! 
 

Refreshments will be served for a nominal cost. 
Popcorn, Candy & Drinks 

 

Bring your sleeping bag, pillow, favorite lovey 
 and wear your pajamas! 

The Movie will be:   

Mr. Peabody & Sherman 

 

 

 

Woodland Chess Participates in 
Practice Tournament 

By Gabriella, Javier & Mafdy 

On Saturday, December 6, at Alder Elementary 
School, there was a Practice Chess Tournament.  It 
started at 9:00 a.m. and ended at noon.  Middle 
School and Elementary chess players were there to 
practice.  Players were paired with opponents by 
Beginner, Intermediate or Advance categories.  
Everyone played a minimum of six opponents.  Our 
club had tons of fun at the Tournament!  Our 
Woodland Team members are: Javier, Marco, 
Jonathan, Alonso, Mafdy, Gabriella, Rodrigo, Kevin, 
Brittany, Alondra, Carlos, Katie, Sydney, Fernando, 
Daisy, Eduardo, Cody, Martin, Emmanuel, & Keila. 

REMINDER: 
No School, Monday, January 21st 
Martin Luther King, Jr.’s Birthday! 

He was an American clergyman, 
activist, and prominent leader in 
the African-American Civil 
Rights Movement. He is best 
known for his role  
in the advancement of civil 
rights using nonviolent civil 
disobedience. 

“I have a dream that my 

four little children will 

one day live in a nation where they will not be 

judged by the color of their skin, but by the 

content of their character.” Dr. Martin Luther 

King Jr.  

Winter Wonderland Contest at the 
Portland International Race Track (PIR) 

 

Winter is upon us and what a great way to celebrate 
memories by showing love for each other.  That is 
exactly what Ms. Anke’s 3rd graders thought.  So they 
created a big loving heart shaped painting celebrating 
our uniqueness and oneness.  Each student entered a 
title for the group painting and Armando Ramirez 
Silva and Katie Gvozdicova’s won. They said 
“Celebrating Love With Others”.  What a beautiful 
thing to keep in mind this holiday season!  Please 
drive on down to PIR and vote for our mural at the 
Winter Wonderland Celebration.  
www.WinterWonderlandPortland.com. 

 

www.WinterWonderlandPortland.com

